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Date Friday, September 25, 2020

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Laura
Last Name Hicks
Phone Number (306
Email
Address
City Saskatoon
Province Saskatchewan
Postal Code
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable)

Subject proposed rezoning of hart road - camponi housing development

Meeting (if known) public hearing on September 28th 2020

Comments

Good morning, I would like to express my support for the proposed rezoning of 727 and 804 Hart Road. I think
it 1s an excellent place for a low income housing development to be built, with access to amenities, walking
paths, schools. I am very disappointed in my neighbors who are against this project - going to the length of
starting a petition to stop the development. They are claiming they are concerned about our property values
decreasing and our property values are already terrible and having low income housing is not going to affect
that. I hope the city moves forward with this development and I would like to speak at the meeting on the 28th

to exliress my suppport.

Hart Road




